
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JANUARY 10, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THE MOST PRESSING QUESTION ON MY MIND RIGHT NOW IS “HOW LONG WILL I 

CONTINUE TO TYPE 2019 INSTEAD OF 2020?” I’M SURE NONE OF YOU ARE CONTINUING TO 

DO THAT. 

HERE’S SOMETHING ELSE TO THINK ABOUT TODAY. I FOUND THIS DEVOTIONAL ON THE 

WEBSITE BILLYGRAHAM.ORG. 

FROM EVERLASTING TO EVERLASTING, THOU ART GOD. – PSALM 90:2 

Have you ever thought about the collapse of time? From the days of the Lord Jesus Christ until about 1830, 

man could not travel any faster than a horse. In 1960, a man went into space and traveled at a speed of 

18,000 miles an hour. Look how far we have come in so short a time! Sometimes when I read the papers, I 

think we are trying to run the Space Age with horse-and-buggy moral and spiritual equipment. Technology, 

you see, has no morals; and with no moral restraints man will destroy himself ecologically, militarily, or in 

some other way. Only God can give a person moral restraints and spiritual strength. While our world is 

shaking and crumbling, we need to realize that one thing will never change, and that is God. He is the same 

today as He was ten million years ago, and He will be the same ten million years from today. We are like 

grasshoppers; we appear and hop around a bit on the earth, and then we are gone. 

Prayer for the day - Almighty God, to know You are unchanging gives me peace in a 

frighteningly changing world. 

IF YOU HAVE LISTENED TO WRVM FOR ANY AMOUNT OF TIME, YOU KNOW THAT WE 

DON’T MAKE A LOT OF CHANGES. THAT’S TRUE FOR BOTH OUR PROGRAMMING AND FOR 

OUR RADIO STAFF. HOWEVER, THIS YEAR WE WILL BE SEEING SOME CHANGES IN OUR 

STAFF. I WON’T SAY ANYMORE AT THIS TIME, SOON I WILL, BUT FOR TODAY LET ME JUST 

SAY THAT I APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYERS FOR THE WRVM STAFF. WHAT A PRIVILEGE IS 

OURS TO SERVE THE ALMIGHTY GOD IN THIS CAPACITY.  

BECAUSE TIME IS SHORT, I WANT TO REMIND YOU ABOUT OUR UPCOMING BUS TRIP TO 

THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST MARCH 10-16. RESERVATIONS ARE NEEDED BY FEBRUARY 7. 

COMPLETE DETAILS ABOUT THE TRIP ARE ON OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG, OR CALL US 

FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. I WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOUR TRAVEL WITH US THIS YEAR. 

YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT ARE WHAT KEEP US ON THE AIR.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


